
  
 
 Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
             February  26, 2017   
            MASSES FOR the WEEK  
SUNDAY,    FEBRUARY 26TH  

8:30  A.M     Peggy Jordan     
10:30A.M.    People of the Parish   
12:00P.M.    Halina Drzyzga 
MONDAY,   FEBRUARY 27TH 

8:00 A.M.     estrelita & Marcelo De la Cruz 
TUESDAY,  FEBRUARY 28TH    

8:00 A.M.     Intention of Thomas McDonald 
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 1st – ASH WEDNESDAY 

 8:00 A.M.    John Ulianiello 
 5:00 P.M.    PRAYER SERVICE 
 7:30 P.M.    Helen Spanton 
THURSDAY, MARCH 2ND 

8:00 A.M.     Catalina Garcia 
FRIDAY,      MARCH 3RD 

8:00 A.M.     Fr. John Mushinsky 
7:15 P.M.    Stations of the Cross 
SATURDAY, MARCH 4TH 

9:00 A.M.     Kenneth Weaver 
5:00 P.M.     Nicholas Pazzaglia 
SUNDAY,    MARCH 5TH  

8:30  A.M     People of the Parish   
10:30A.M.    Mariana Paonessa   
12:00P.M.    William Spanton 
 

                                     SCRIPTURES:                                 

          March 5, 2017– 1st Sunday of Lent______ 
First Reading:  THIS  PASSAGE FROM GENESIS NARRATES THE 

CREATION OF MAN, THE TEMPTATION BY THE SERPENT, AND THE FALL 

OF ADAM AND EVE.                               (GENESIS 2: 7-9. 3:1-7) 

 

SECOND READING:   PAUL  TELLS THE ROMANS THAT ADAM’S 

DISOBEDIENCE BROUGHT SIN AND DEATH TO THE WORLD, BUT CHRIST’S 

DYING ON THE CROSS FOR US WILL BRING US SALVATION AND LIFE.          
( ROMANS 5: 12-19) 

   

 

(GOSPEL: IN PREPARATION FOR HIS MINISTRY,  JESUS  GOES INTO 

THE DESERT TO FAST AND PRAY FOR 40 DAYS.   
THERE HE IS TEMPTED BY THE DEVIL TO GIVE EVIDENCE OF                

HIS MIRACULOUS POWERS, BUT JESUS RESISTS THE DEVIL                

SAYING, “AWAY WITH YOU SATAN! YOU SHALL DO HOMAGE               

TO THE LORD YOUR GOD; HIM ALONE SHALL YOU ADORE.”                       

(MATTHEW 4: 1-11)   

 
 

 STEWARDSHIP by the BOOK-  March 1st - Ash Wednesday 

Today’s Gospel reminds us that all of our giving—
whether of alms or of service—must always be               
done for love of God alone and not for the               

applause of our brothers and sisters.   
 
 

MASS CARDS We are asked to pray for the dead.The best              

way to do this is to have a mass celebrated in memory of a 
loved one. Call the rectory 973-663-021l. Please note-  offering 
is $15.   

 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS are being held 

in Church Fridays during Lent at 7:15 PM.  
Please join us for this wonderful devotion. 

 
                                                 

BAPTISMS                                                                         

The next Baptism prep will be held Monday, 
February 27th at 7:15pm for Baptisms to be 
performed on Sunday, April 2nd, at 1:00PM. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

                   RELIGIOUS EDUCATION                                                                                           

CCD Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/olsoslh  

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL -PRE-K-Grade 5 
Sunday, February 26th- 8:45-10:15AM –A-Week classes   

Sunday, March 5th -8:45-10:15AM  B-Wk classes +(Pre-K)  
9AM- 1st Communion Parent Meeting Grade 1B 

                                               

MIDDLE SCHOOL -GRADES 6-8     
Sunday, February 26th -6:30-SoupSupper  

Sunday, March 5th -6:30-8:00PM  B-Wk classes          
HIGH SCHOOL – GRADES 9-10 

Sunday, February 26th -6:30 Soup Supper 
 

Feb 26th SOUP SUPPER 6:30-8pm Grades 6-10 A & B wks 
 

 

  Please remember in  prayer those who are sick:     
SR. Kathleen Doyle (knee surgery), Msgr. Leo Carey, 

Msgr. Martin Rauscher, Jimmy Giannone, Tracy 
McBride, Francis Short,  Tommy Vacca, Karen Zarzycki, 
Yaniah Crosby, Joseph Gorman,  Carol Aulbach,  Maureen 
McDermott, Peter Romaine, Gary Leaver,  Patrick William, 
Christine Profaca & all who are ill at this time.  
 

PANCAKE BREAKFAST Sunday, March 12th   hosted by the 
Freshman Class in the Church Hall.  Cost : 

$7.00 adults and $4.00  children. Please 
support our High School Program by enjoying a 
delicious pancake & sausage breakfast with 
your family after 8:30 or 10:30 Mass.  

 

 

NEW ALTAR SERVERS FOR 2017:  Our parish  

is now in need of a new class of altar servers for 
2017. It is open to boys & girls in 4th grade and up.  

Altar servers assist the priest and deacon on  the 
altar at Mass, help to serve at Christmas, Holy Week and 
Easter, and special celebrations such as Confirmation.  
Instructions are being held Saturday mornings from 10AM 
to 11AM  on March 4, 11,18 & 25.   Please fill out applications 

(in vestibule) & return to Fr. Chris.  Details  are  on the form. 
 

Marriage is an ongoing Sacrament :  Keep your Sacrament 
alive and as exciting as it was on your wedding day.   Make a 
WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER WEEKEND.      The next 
Weekend in North Jersey will be March 3-5, 2017 in 
Morristown.   Contact:  Mike & Janet Turco      973-427-7016   
or   609-338-9492  or visit       www.nnjwwme.org 
 

GERTRUDE HAWK CANDY SALE     – Flyers were 

distributed to grades 1 through 10.  Please support this 
yearly fundraiser for our Religious Ed Program. Order 
deadline is March 19th. Candy will be here for Easter.   

 

RCIA   next meeting is on Tuesday, February 28th at 7:30pm  

  at the Rectory. 

 

NEW TO THE PARISH  WELCOME!  Please 

call 973-663-0211 Mon-Fri to become a 
registered member of our active parish. 
 
 

 ASH WEDNESDAY is March 1st, 2017   
Mass & Distribution of Ashes                

8AM & 7:30PM 
PRAYER SERVICE & Distribution of       

Ashes     --    5:00PM 

         Please mark your calendars. 

https://www.facebook.com/olsoslh
http://www.nnjwwme.org/


 

        

 

    OPEN  OUR  HEARTS  THIS  LENT 

          We begin the holy Season of Lent on Ash Wednesday, 

March 1st and we are reminded that this is the time to “get 
serious” about our Faith Life. Lent calls us to get involved in 
spiritual renewal, to take some quality time to see where we are 
with God in our life and how we live out our faith.  
            Each one of us is called to deepen our relationship with 
God every day of our lives and Lent helps us to review and 
recommit ourselves to that relationship and to the good works it 
calls forth from us.  
            During Lent we are invited to spend some time reflecting 
on Scripture. Copies of “The Word Among Us” are available for 
personal use in Lent to meditate on the readings each day.   
Our Lenten Program this year, “The Journey”  will focus on 
having  a more personal relationship with Jesus. A good number 
of parishioners are registered to take part in the weekly daytime 
and evening small groups and are ready to grow in their faith 
during these six weeks of Lent.   When we reflect with others, 
we affirm  what  we  believe  and  how we  should live out our 
faith.  This should enable us to take action  which will impact our 
world in a positive way. 
              It is still possible to join a small group and grow in your 
faith this Lent by taking part in The Journey  during these forty 
days. Sign up cards are available in church. These groups will 
meet weekly to:                                                                                      
READ-REFLECT- PRAY-SHARE- and SUPPORT each other 
during our Lenten journey. Please consider joining a group; it 
will make a huge difference in your faith life. The Journey 
program will help us to truly grow in our faith. Please make 
plans to be part of it. 
           This Lent we will offer confessions once again on 
Monday evenings from 7:00-8:30pm.  We also will have our 
Wednesday evening Masses during the Lenten season at 7:30 
p.m., with guest celebrants.  Our Lenten Healing Mass will take 
place on Wednesday, March 22nd. Please bring family and 
friends to this Mass..    
           We ask you to take part in as many faith enriching 
programs as possible this Lent  and  believe that His Grace Will 
Lead Us Home.                                                                         

Sincerely in Christ, 
Father Chris 
 
 

COME HOME TO HEALING --THE 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION  IS  

AVAILABLE IN ALL Paterson diocese parishes  

on the  Mondays of Lent- March 6, 13, 20 & 27, 

and April 3rd   from 7pm to 8:30pm.  
      

OPERATION RICE BOWL:  As part of our 

observance of Lent, we ask all families to 
participate in Catholic Relief Services’ 

Operation Rice Bowl, a program of prayer, fasting, learning 
and giving. Please be sure to take home a Rice Bowl packet 
and follow this simple yet powerful Lenten practice. Visit 
orb.crs.org for more info & additional resources to use.        

 

SATURDAY, MARCH 25TH  9AM-3PM 

OLSOS Craft Fair & Flea Market  
hosted by The Rosary Altar Society in the Parish 

Center & Church Hall. Vendor Set up-7AM. 
Tables$35 – Gym, - $30- Church Hall.  Please 

contact Lisa or Grace gracesill@optonline.net  or 

lisag1267.gonzales@aol.com for applications. Food & 
drink for sale in the Church Hall. Snow Date –Sat. April 1, 2017. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW LENTEN PROGRAM: “THE JOURNEY” -A WAY TO 
DEEPEN YOUR EXPERIENCE OF JESUS. The last 2 weeks 
were sign-up Sundays for The Journey. There was an 
excellent response with about 30 parishioners deciding 
to join small groups. If you have not signed up, it is not 
too late.  You can register at The Journey table located in 

the back of church after Mass today, or you can contact Mike 
Dour, The Journey the small group coordinator, at 973-222-
6697 or mcdour@optonline.net  He will be glad to help you sign 
up.  Also, pick up your copy of Devotional: My Personal Journey 
with Jesus Christ: My Daily Journey through Lent, at the back of 
the church, if you have not done so already.  Today is the last 
day to sign up.  Groups begin meeting tomorrow night.   

 

PARISH PAY is Available:  If you would like 
to make your offerings automatically  by 
check or credit card,  please go to the 

parish website, www.olsoslh.org & click the “Parish Pay” icon   

to follow  instructions.  
 

                        FOOD PANTRY   
Tuesdays & Thursdays  10:45-11:45Am & 1:30-
3PM. Coordinator is Toni Tarighi.   Items needed:   

 BAR SOAP, coffee,  JUICE, TEA,  PASTA 
SAUCE, applesauce, fruit,   dish & laundry detergents, 

deodorant, paper towels, 2-in-1 shampoo, TP, tissues.                                                                
Refrigerated:   EGGS, Milk, yogurt, bread & frozen foods  

NOTE: ShopRite gift card donations are also appreciated. 
 
 

 COLLECTION FOR THE CHURCH 
IN CENTRAL AND EASTERN 

EUROPE will be taken up Ash 
Wednesday, March 1st.  After two 

generations of Communism in Russia and Eastern Europe, 
Churches, monasteries & seminaries had been closed for years 
and were badly in need of repair. Many priests, religious and lay 
people spent years in labor camps.  It looked as if the Church 
might be wiped out.  Now that Communism has ended  the 
church is being renewed in these countries.  Your help on Ash 
Wednesday can continue this rebuilding process and keep the 
work of spreading the Good News  throughout this region of the 
world alive and well. Please be as generous as your means 
allow. 

 
 

OLSOS VACATION BIBLE CAMP – 
August 21-25, 2017 9am-3pm   This year 

OLSOS will be hosting one week of Day 
Camp for our Kindergarten through 5th 
grade children. It is 5 days filled with creative 

activities geared to all ages. Fees are: $175 per child-deadline 
5/21; $150 per child early Reg. deadline April 30th; Special multi 
child discount of $10 per additional child.  
There are also special and optional prices: 
Volunteer pricing – any parent who volunteers for the entire 
week, child attends for ½ price. 
BEFORE CARE- 7-9AM- $25 per child per week. 
AFTER CARE – 3-6 PM- $37.50 per child per week. 
LUNCH - $5 per child per DAY.  
For more information and registration forms contact 
OLSOS Religious Ed Office 973-663-0124. 
 

                   MORE FROM THE CHURCH LADIES 

Weight Watchers  will meet in  the  Church  basement on 
Thursdays at 7PM.  Please use the  large double door at the 
side entrance.   

 

mailto:gracesill@optonline.net
mailto:lisag1267.gonzales@aol.com
mailto:mcdour@optonline.net


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Bulletin.  February 26, 2017 
 
Please leave RELIGIOUS EDUCATION at the top of the 

Second Column 
 
 
Please Leave  “ Open our Hearts….”    at the top of the Third 
column.   
 
  

Please use appropriate graphics. 
 
Thanks for all your help. 
 
 

   


